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Van der Pekbuurt
Northern phase

General plan final

Ymere



In the newsletter of December last year we have told you what we are going to do and
what the planning will be. In this newsletter you will read about what we have done for
the past few months. U will also receive more information about our plan.

Plan for renovation positively reviewed by the Huurdersvereniging

The Huurdersvereniging Van der Pekbuurt Advise from the

has reviewed the general renovation plan and Huurdersvereniging
was positive over the majority of the plan.
We also received advise. For example

. . . . about removing the bayonet chamber.
This is what is in the plan Many tenants of the ground floor apartments
would like to keep the little room upstairs. We

> CEmpEmse dEn e Teving| are researching the possibility for keeping the

o Preference for communal gardens room. Tenants who agree to to remove the
h bayonet chamber will receive discount on

¢ Layout houses the rent.

* Public space

e Rentincrease after renovation The plan and advise from the

Huurdersvereniging Van der Pekbuurt is

And much more. attached to the newsletter.

Start process renovation
8 houses Hagedoornweg
and group of yellow houses

These houses will be the first to be renovated. Hagedoornweg Start yellow
We have explained to the tenants of these starts in group of houses
houses the options for (temporarily) moving

and/or returning to their renovated home.

And what it means to not have gas. Questions

were also asked such as ‘Can | come back after —0-0-0-0-

the renovation?’, ‘Can I still pay the rent?” and d 00
‘What will happen to the gardens and greenery 2023 ooan
in the neighborhood?:. On0an

You can find the answers to these questions and
many more on our website:

www.ymere.nl/vanderpekbuurt
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Map Van der Pekbuurt

Need a repair?
Make a repair request

The renovation of the whole neighbourhood will take
about 10 to 15 years. It may take a while before it’s your
turn. In the meantime something could happen to
your home.

Maybe something breaks or you suffer from draft. Our
service mechanics are here for you. They will take care
of maintenance until your home is renovated. Want to
make a repair request? You can do that via:

www.ymere.nl/mijnymere
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Do you want to know more?

We can imagine that you may have questions about the renovation.

That is why we would like to talk to you.

Monthly consultation hour.
U are welcome to join!

Coffee is ready for you every first Monday
of the month. You can visit us with any
questions or concerns you have about the
renovation.

Address: Meidoornplein 40
Time: 17.00 - 19.00 hrs

The next consultation hour is on Monday

July 4.

Contact

If you have questions about the renovation of the Van

der Pekbuurt, please contact Michelle, Caitlin of Anja.

Michelle Oudhuis
E m.oudhuis@ymere.nl
T088 080 &7 87

Caitlin Landvreugd
E c.landvreugd@ymere.nl
T088 0807238

Anja Bonnes
E a.bonnes@ymere.nl
TO06 3818 94 28

Or take a look on www.ymere.nl/vanderpekbuurt.

We answer many questions. You may find the answer
to your question here as well.

Ymere

Stay up to date via our
digital newsletter

This is our final paper newsletter. From now
on you will receive a digital newsletter. If your
email address is unknown to us, please send
it to: c.landvreugd@ymere.nl.

This newsletter is available in three languages: English,
Turkklerde en Arabic. Scan the QR-code with your
camera app.

English: Turkklerde:




